
CREWE AND NANTWICH TWINNING ASSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING

MONDAY 13th APRIL AT 5.00PM
EXECUTIVE MEETING ROOM 1

MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS
EARLE STREET

CREWE

PRESENT:
Clive Mosby, Maurice Jones, Jill Oakes, John Oakes, Ray Stafford, Wendy Johns, Lindsay 
Johns, Barbara Colbert, Peter Kay, Cyril Jones, Ann Jones.  
Also in attendance Councillor Pam Minshall Mayor of Crewe.

APOLOGIES: 
No apologies but Wendy and Lindsay Johns gave their belated apologies 
for the last meeting. 

MATTERS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF 5th JANUARY 2015 MEETING:
None

TREASURER AND MEMBERS REPORT: (WENDY)
The Treasurer reported that she has had confirmation from Mr Marshall 
Morris from NWTF that the form for the insurance have been sent to 
Zurich insurance and is being processed.
There is very little movement on the accounts and they stand at 
Current account £2,438.82 Deposit account 1 £4,342.21 Deposit account 
2 £1,042.57.

PUBLICITY:
 The Chairman reported that he had spoken to Cllr David Marren and he is 
happy to help with publicity. The committee will have to supply him with 
the information they wish to publicise. The Mayor also stated that 
information could be sent to Hannah Marr (Crewe Town Council) for action.

WEBSITE: (PETER)
The Webmaster reported he had put a message of condolences on the 
website   regarding the air crash in the French Alps.

SUMMER SCHOOL: 2015
After some discussion it was decided to go ahead with the summer school 
with 14 students (9 from Bischofsheim 5 from Macon) and leave the 2 
places open to Macon and Bischofsheim if they have any late enquires. 
The Treasurer asked if she could go ahead and confirm booking the 
Ramada hotel and Pay a deposit of £1,000.00 and this was agreed. 
Maurice Jones has booked the mini bus at a cost of £642.00.and arranged 
for the four drivers to go in at their own convenience to show their driving 
licences.



The mini bus can be collected between 11.00 hours and 12.00 noon on 
the 25th July 2015 and returned no later than 09.00 hours on the 3rd 
August 2015
The Secretary to inform Macon, Bischofsheim and the tutor that the 
summer school is going ahead. The secretary to also arrange a sub-
committee meeting to arrange a programme.  

CANTA ACTIVITIES:
The secretary had received an e-mail from Cllr David Marren suggesting 
10 pin bowling.
It was also suggested that CANTA have a French evening in June. (Watch 
this space).
Also a visit to Mycroft pottery, a car rally and quiz.

LEAFLETS:
Clive had no news has he had been on holiday

DZIERZONIOW:
The official week-end from 24/04/15 to 26/04/15 with additional visit to 
Gdansk. Clive and Jane Mosby will be representing CANTA. Clive also 
reported that he would not be giving a talk about the Chamber of 
Commerce. The late notice of the event was due to a new Mayor, new 
Leader and new Administration.

BISCHOFSHEIM:
Expression of interest shown for the event in October and the additional 
visit to Bavaria. Dates and discussions need to be arranged for 2016 
anniversary events.

CORRESPONDENCE:
The following correspondence received since the last meeting.
Macon – Magazines.
 Bischofsheim - Local Papers.
Thank you letter from Mayor of Crewe Cllr Pam Minshall. 
Emmanuelle Jean – Enrolment forms for summer school.
Melanie Rogers – Room Bookings have booked room from 17.00 hours to 
18.30hours.
Insurance forms from Zurich.
E-mail from Macon – Mr Lund’s application for the summer school has 
been received.
E-mail Peter Brenda Kay interested in Bavaria trip.
E-mail Bischofsheim 9 student summer school.
E-mail Wine tasting evening in London 

A.O.B
 None.  



THE MEETING CLOSED AT 6.10 PM


